
ANNOUNCEMENT SHEET 
December 2nd, 2009 

67th School Day 
 
Pisgah Chorus Department will present their Christmas Concert on Sunday, 
December 6 at 2:00 p.m. in the Pisgah auditorium.  Please bring canned food 
items for admission. 
 
JV Boys Basketball practice today at 6:30 p.m. 
 
 
Reminder that Girl Talk will meet Thursday at 3:15 in Ms. Birthright’s room – A-
7.  
 
Spanish Club will meet tomorrow morning in D-8.  Be sure to bring gift for 
Christmas Child. 
  
Skateboard meeting during homeroom today in C-9. 
 
Art Club meeting during homeroom today in D-2. 
 
Baseball meeting during homeroom today in C-12. 
 
Driver Education will begin for athletes, band members, cheerleaders, and ROTC 
members on Tuesday, December 8, at 7:00 a.m. in the Media Center.    
 
Any Leo Clubber wanting to ride on the Lion’s Club float Thursday needs to sign 
up in Mr. Allen’s room today. 
 
Lunch of Champions going to Meadowbrook and North Canton will go to their 
schools today.  Bethel and Clyde will go on Thursday. 
 
All girl basketball players need to turn in their cookie dough money to Coach 
Holloway.  
 
Students going to Atlanta with Ms. McEntire need to meet in her room today at 
3:05.   
 
Quiz Bowl will meet until 3:30 on Thursday in Mrs. McCall’s room. 
 
Remember to bring your cans to your first period class for the White Christmas 
Drive.  Boxes of 9 canned food items in the office 
for $2.50. 
 
ATTENTION STUDENTS:  Attendance appeal packets are now available in the 
front office.  If you have more than 6 absences in a class, you will need to attend 
one of the Saturday schools to make up your days.  The first Saturday will be 
December 19th, and the second one will be January 9th.  Don’t wait around for the 
second one, because you never know what can happen.  NO ONE will be 
admitted to Saturday school if they have not signed up with Mrs. Hardin in 
guidance.  The cost is $10.00. 
 



 SENIORS:  Applications for NCJCI Senate Scholarship are available in the 
Counseling Center.  Applicants must have all information into the Counseling 
Center by December 18.  
 
TEACHER:  Homeroom will be today and December 16  
 
The Christmas Gingerbread Tree is now up in Guidance.  If you are willing to 
help, please come by and let Mrs. Hardin know your Gingerbread number. 
 


